March 15, 1996

Mr. John Armstrong P.O. Box 702378 Tulsa, OK 74170

Dear Mr. Armstrong:

Thank you for your letter of March 13, 1996 to Executive Director David Marwell and the attachments relative to Lee Harvey Oswald. Mr. Marwell asked me to respond to you.

I have referred the materials which you have provided to the appropriate staff person for careful review. The Review Board has received thousands of suggestion, leads and requests having to do with a wide range of assassination records. We are attempting to review everything in an effective and efficient manner, consistent with our governing law.

Again, thank you for providing the Review Board with this information.

Sincerely,

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. Associate Director for Communications